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Issue 3:  Statewide Contract Not Utilized 
 
Authority:  W. Va. CSR § 148-1-7.4.c.; Procedures Handbook Section 3.1.3.2 
 
Explanation:  The Purchasing Division has authority to establish contracts at a statewide level to 
secure economies of scale that would not be possible on an agency by agency basis.  Once 
established, the Purchasing Division can mandate that spending units utilize those statewide 
contracts.  For the transactions listed below, the spending unit has obtained the commodity or 
service in question outside of an available statewide contract without a valid waiver. 
 
Transactions in Violation:  (3 Instances) 
 

            
Date 

                          
Description 

                            
Vendor 

  
Amount 

 
Invoice 

                
SW Contract 

 
10/9/2023 
 
 
 
3/7/2024 
 
 
 
8/9/2023 
 

 
Battery 
 
 
 
Earbuds 
 
 
 
Wiper Fluid 

 
ADVANCE 
AUTO PARTS 
#7952 
 
AMAZON RET  
KEVANNA TY 
 
 
O'REILLY AUTO 
PARTS 5630 
 

 
190.79 

 
 
 

99.95 
 
 
 

77.88 
 

 
PRCC,0313,PC24120401 

 
 
 

PRCC,0313,PC24284131 
 
 
 

PRCC,0313,PC24056074 
 

 
MVAPRTS21 

 
 
 

OFFICE23 
 
 
 

MVAPRTS21 
 

 
 

Additional Detail:  Applicable items were not purchased from the Statewide Contract and no 
waiver from the Purchasing Division was present.              
 
 
Purchasing Division Recommendation: 

 
1. The Purchasing Division recommends that the spending unit personnel become familiar 

with what is available from statewide contracts and either procure those commodities and 
services from statewide contracts or obtain a waiver from the Purchasing Division.  
 

2. The Purchasing Division recommends that the spending unit’s procurement officer 
participate in training on this topic offered by the Purchasing Division and ensure that all 
procurement staff understand how to comply with this requirement moving forward. 

 
 
 
 
 






















